COPY.
Llop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
4th April, 1950.

Dear Sirs,

T am 1n receipt of your memorandum of the 16th

ultimo respecting the Hopper Draedger "CHIEN SHE"
and have to inform you that, in view of your
remarks, the Committéde have deferred consideration
of the noiler and Screwshaft Surveys for the
nresent. No doubt you will advise this O0ffice

immedlastely should a reply be received from the
Owners.

Yours faithfully,

flerk to fhe ()
Classification Commilkes.

The Surveyors,

HONG KONG.
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